
I have spoken with Peter Leask, Q.C., the Treasurer of the Law Society of British Columbia, 
and Wendy Baker, Q.C., the President of the British Columbia Branch of the Canadian Bar 
Association. The three of us would appreciate the chance to meet with you to discuss this 
issue, as soon as possible at your convenience.

Yours very truly,

Lynn Smith 
Dean
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